
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 8 Summer Term 
    23rd June 2017 

Meet the Teacher 
We are holding  

 ‘Meet Your Child’s Teacher For Next Year’ next week.  Even if you 
already know your child’s teacher, do call in.  This is an opportunity 

for you to find out information and chat about the forthcoming 
year.  The current Year 2 and 4 will have new teachers of course as 
they become Year 3s and 5s.  If you are unable to make it and you 
would like more information please let your class teacher know. 

 

Meet the Teacher Dates 
Year 3 and 4 
 

Mrs Scott Tuesday 27th June 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

Year 5 and 6 
 

Mrs Cobbin Tuesday 27th June 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

 

DioSing! 
On Wednesday 21st 

June 2017 our KS2 

children attended a 

workshop at Charnwood 

College, Loughborough 

alongside other schools 

who take part in 

DioSing!   They 

practised songs and 

then performed at 2pm 

to an audience of 

friends and parents.   

 

 

Sports Day on Monday 

proved to be a great success 

and was very well attended 

on what was one of the 

hottest days of the year!   

Thanks go to Mr Vasey and 

Mr Pearce, who organised 

and ran the event where 

the focus was on 

competitive spirit while 

working in house teams.  

The winning house was 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all including all 

our mums and dads who 

competed in the final 

running races. 
 

Moving On Up……… 
On Wednesday 5th July all classes will move up until the end of 

term and will be with their new teachers and new classmates.  

This will affect arrival and collection areas for Year 2 and 4 in 

particular.  The current Year R Meerkats need to come into 

school via the gate on the left of school and into the Bees 

door round the back of school.  They need to be collected 

from the Bees door at 3.10pm too.   

 

The Year 4 need to enter the Sea Otters class via the gate on 

the right of school.  To avoid congestion, parents of those 

children should wait for their children by the tree, at the end 

of school. 
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From Field to Fork 
On Friday the Bees visited Coalville  

Co-op where they learnt about where our food 

comes from. They went everywhere in the Co-op 

from the warehouses and fridges to working on 

the tills.  On Monday they prepared a 3 course 

lunch and then all sat down and ate a tomato and 

pasta soup with garlic bread, followed by a fruit 

salad.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOBS Summer Fair 
Please could you 

bring into school any 
tombola prizes, 

cakes, bric a brac and 
toys, teddy bears and 

second hand 
books.  Everything 
except the cakes 

need to be in school 
by next Thursday, 

29th June. 
Thank you! 
 
 

Coming up 

FOBS are extending the 
colouring/craft competition 

until the 1st July. 
Children can enter their 

entries on the day. 
 

 

Bears visit to 

Woolsthorpe 

Manor 
On Wednesday 28th 

June the Bears are 

spending the day at 

Woolsthorpe Manor.  

This is located near 

to Grantham and is 

the former home of 

Sir Isaac Newton. 

 

Art Rocks 

The Bees and Bears are 

taking part in an Art Rocks 

Workshop on Thursday 29th 

June in school. 

Open Afternoon and 
Parent Forum 

Thursday 29th June 
1.30pm – 3pm 

 
We will be holding an open 
afternoon on Thursday 29th June 
to give you all an opportunity to 
look round our lovely new building 
and sensory garden.  At 2.15pm 
we will hold the final parent forum 
where we will review our 
successful school year and 
consider your ideas and thoughts 
for the future. 

Our Year 3, 4 and 5 (KS2) children are 
practising their dancing, singing and acting 

skills for their performances of YE-Ha! 
 

Ye-Ha! is a musical written by Craig Hawes 
and is being directed by Mrs Scott! 

 
There will be two performances 

Tuesday 4th July at 1.30pm 
Tuesday 4th July at 7pm 

 
Entry is by numbered programme only.  
Ticket information is being sent to KS2 

children with this newsletter. 
 

 

News from 

FOBS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


